
I will be affected by the 8% proposed price rise in water by Central Highlands Water.  I was nto aware 
of any public meeting to discuss this issue. I only by chance saw it on the Win News, now Ihave finally 
found the website I am now unable to locate where I can submit a complaint against this price hike. 
Which is most probably why there has been a lack of public response to this issue!  


